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Dear IPC, 

I am writing to formally object to the proposed plastic recycling facility located at Moss Vale,  

due to significant environmental, health, and community impact concerns. 

The operation of this facility may lead to airborne micro-plastics and chemical emissions, posing serious risks to 
the air quality in our community. These pollutants can have adverse health effects and contribute to long-term 
environmental degradation. 

Relating to our waterways, any accidental spills or runoff could have a lasting impact on the aquatic 
ecosystem, harming wildlife and potentially contaminating local water supplies. 

Plastics recycling is important hut this should be located in a remote area away from suburban hubs.  

We must think of the what if, what if, air quality diminishes and people in the highlands start getting ill, what if, 
our drinking water is compromised, what if, the processes used are not as safe as we think. Is this really worth 
it? If this goes ahead I believe that this will drive people to move from the highlands. The area and council  has 
worked so hard on bringing people here to call it home, it would be a shame to ruin this.  

Given these significant concerns, I urge the council to reconsider this application. We request that alternative 
locations be explored to protect the health, safety, and quality of life for our community. 

Thank you for considering this objection. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 




